
          February 18, 2020 

South Pymatuning Township Continuation Meeting 

The continuation meeting of the South Pymatuning Township Board of Supervisors was held February 

18, 2020 at 12:00 p.m. in the municipal building with Supervisors Laurel Alexander, Chairperson, William 

Klumph and Matthew Chalupka present.   Also present was Mourice Waltz, Zoning Officer and Attorney 

James Nevant, Solicitor. 

The meeting was opened with the Pledge to the Flag. 

Resident Brian Zoccole, 89 Buckeye Drive, Sharpsville, presented comments about his property on 

Ivanhoe Road and the proposed changes to the property. 

A motion by Supervisor Chairperson, Laurel Alexander, to pay $3,500.00 to Chief of Police, Paul Ferm, 

IRA for 2019.  Supervisor Matthew Chalupka seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously. 

Chairperson, Laurel Alexander, made a motion to hire Burt DeVries at $25.00 per hour to file delinquent 

2019 (March through December) water monthly reports, modify the 2018 Compliance Report, submit 

the 2019 Compliance Report and perform other duties as necessary.  The DEP had contacted the 

Township regarding the delinquent reports.  Supervisor Matthew Chalupka seconded the motion.  The 

motion passed unanimously. 

Laurel Alexander, Supervisor Chairperson, made a motion to take such action as necessary and proper to 

place a lien of $4,800.00 and any relevant costs on the property at 1850 Powers Avenue to pay for 

demolition of the structure on the property.   Supervisor William Klumph seconded the motion.  The 

motion passed unanimously. 

After a discussion regarding multiple areas involved for a potential zoning change allowing Event Barns 

in agricultural zone areas, Chairperson Laurel Alexander made a motion to have the Solicitor and Zoning 

Officer proceed with the writing of the ordinance to change the zoning.  Supervisor Matthew Chalupka 

seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously. 

There were discussions concerning upgrades to the softball fields and the water grants.  There was also 

discussion of some Township residences in disrepair. 

Supervisor Laurel Alexander, Chairperson, made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Supervisor William 

Klumph seconded the motion.  The motion was unanimously approved. 

The meeting was adjourned at 1:29 p.m. 

 

 

Keith McKnight 

Secretary 

 


